Sacramento City Unified School District Board of Education Meeting

March 11, 2021 Public Comments

Name:	Amanda Connolly
Comment:	Our first priority should be to open the schools full time like their private and parochial peers. When I was a parent representative on the committee for the head start program back in 2018-19 I was excited to be a part of the process. To do my part and participate in the program. By the end of the year, other parents and myself came to realize that we were only there so the bureaucrats could check off the box by "local participation". We were there to cast the votes the administrators determined were in the program's best interest and it was just for show. I don't know for sure that our school district has reached that level of decay but it would not surprise me. The district's plan is actually the same as the teacher's unions' plan, hold out for government bailout funds and continue with business as usual. Don't take any pain now, leave all the pain of unfunded pension liabilities and interest payments on borrowing to our children and grand children. Even if they move it's the same story all over the country at nearly every level of government and began before I was born or very nearly so. Parents, wake up! We left the professionals in charge while we went to work and they've failed.

Speaking as:

Parent/Guardian

Email

Tel:

Date/time Stamp:

3/11/2021 8:06:15 AM